ﬁ Jennifer MacDonald <macdonaldj@rochesterhills.org>

City of Rochester Hills Notice of Public Meeting - Old Orion Ct. residential development

1 message
Jennifer MacDonald <macdonaldj@rochesterhills.org> Thu, Feb 6, 2025 at 12:32 PM
To: "gc.hoaboard@gmail.com" <qc.hoaboard@gmail.com>, "omar.abu-shanab@henkel.com" <omar.abu-shanab@henkel.com>,

"gazeboview.NC@gmail.com" <gazeboview.NC@gmail.com>
Cc: Chris McLeod <mcleodc@rochesterhills.org>

Good afternoon -

Please see the attached notice regarding a proposed development that will be on the February 18, 2025 Planning Commission
agenda.

City ordinances require notification of homeowners associations within 300 ft. of the proposed property when there is a request for a
Wetland Use Permit and | obtained your emails from the City HOA list.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Jennifer

248-841-2575
innovative nature rochesterhills.org
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